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October 7, 2020 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:45pm, with the following 
members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Ken Lord, Judy Kerns, Matt Hull and 
Brandon Sweeney and Town Administrator Rick Bishop 
 
Minutes for September, 2020 were approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $105,462.09 
 
Mr. Hull gave an update on the Antietam Waterline Project.  
 
Mr. Sweeney asked about the purchase of new hydrant masts. Mr. Bishop said he is waiting on a call back from the 
salesman.  
 
Mr. Bishop gave an update on the gate and fence at the water treatment plant and spring house. He said it was 
expected to be installed in late November.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:50pm. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
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